
! BEE-Merry

Happy Holidays!

Just a reminder that the December 14th Olympia Beekeepers Association meeting is a 
Christmas potluck and party and no regular meeting will be held. There will also be NO 
apprentice beekeeping class that evening.

The festivities will begin at 7:00 pm and will include food, a gift exchange, association 
member honey judging by OBA's very own Bob Smith (including a honey tasting), music 
and fun. Please bring a dish to share as well as your own plates and silverware. The 
club will provide ham, turkey and beverages. If you'd like to participate in the gift 
exchange, please bring a gift, suggested bee-centric item with value $15-20 dollars. 
Children typically participate in the gift exchange portion of the evening, too, so make 
sure your gift is labeled only for adults if it is not suitable for a child. 

We look forward to an abundant, inspiring, healthy and happy new year and wish you 
and yours the same! Thanks to all for everything you contribute and do for the 
association all year long.

Warmest holiday wishes,

Laurie
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